-—-- Forwarded Message --—-

From: "Brad Hedberg" <BHedberg@rockwoodco.com>
To: "Felton Thomas" <Felton.Thomas@cpl.org>

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 10:16:55 PM
Subject: Recent Visit

Mr. Thomas

Last weekend | visited the main library, and | was amazed. | was amazed with
the people and the architecture. From the moment | arrived, your staff welcomed
me and made suggestions as to what | should see and take pictures of. The
globe in the entrance hallway, the ceiling on the third floor, the brass table lamps,
and the fixtures....my my the fixtures. All are fantastic! Nice work to you and
your team. And thank you for your hospitality.

Thank you,

Brad

Brad M. Hedberg, CIC, CRM

Vice President, The Rockwood Company
Office 312-621-2326

Cell 847-337-7119

Felton Thomas

Director

Cleveland Public Library
325 Superior Avenue
Cleveland, OH 44114
216-623-2827
216-623-7015 fax
felton.thomas@cpl.org
http://www.cpl.org



